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October 2, 2023 Thomas Taylor interview/discussion with Stacy Martin from
VETFEST SWVA about the success of the events held in 2023 and how it helped to
raise money for the veteran suicide prevention. Also discussed events that are
planned for the year 2024. Start time of the interview was 8:35am to 8:41am.

October 9, 2023 Thomas Taylor hosted a discussion with Shane Farmer from the
Town of Lebanon about the events upcoming at the Russell Theater. Start time for
the interview was 8:36 am to 8:42 am

October 23, 2023 Thomas Taylor moderated a discussion with Shane Farmer with
the Town of Lebanon about the concert being held at the Russell Theater with
Noah Spencer who was a contestant on The Voice. Start time for the interview
was 8:34am to 8:43am

November 13, 2023 Interview program with Shane Farmer with the Town of
Lebanon about events being held at the Russell Theater. Some of the artists
discussed were Seth McCay and the Moonshine Rivals and the Addison Brothers.
Start time for the interview was 8:35 am to 8:44 am. Thomas Taylor hosted the
program

November 20, 2023 Thomas Taylor hosted a discussion program with Doro Martin.
We discussed the Community Thankgsgiving being held on Thanksgiving day at
the Lebanon High School and gave information for people unable to attend to call
and have meals delivered. Interview started at 8:35 am to 8:44 am



December 4, 2023 Interview program with Shane Farmer from the Town of
Lebanon about upcoming events at the Russell Theater. We discussed the
upcoming show from Noah Spencer being sold out and that a second show had
been added to the December 17 date. We also discussed upcoming Christmas
movies that will be coming to the theater. Interview started at 8:35 am to 8:45
am. Program hosted by Thomas Taylor.

December 18, 2023 Thomas Taylor interviewed Shane Farmer with the Town of
Lebanon about the upcoming concert at the Russell Theater with the Highway
Men Tribute on December 23, 2023. We also discussed a free showing of the
movie the Grinch and costume contest for characters from the movie.



